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14th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Nursery AM, Nursery PM, Reception 
 
As you know there is proposed strike action by the NEU, this will include full closure of Wingrove 
to some pupils. As a trust, we are working with unions and the Local Authority to plan for strike 
days. The next proposed strike day is: 
 
Tuesday 28th February 2023 
 
School will be open for all children in Reception and Nursery and they should attend school as 
normal. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs. Mullarkey 
Head Teacher 
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